
From:   Jeffrey Zaner   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   May 09, 2019

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0083-EX-CM-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The recent modifications to Bollinger Shipyards&rsquo; license reflect changes due to equipment that is
no longer produced, and we switched over to the new model, or the change was made to correct the
license to reflect the proper quantity on board the ship.  I can provide a spreadsheet that details the
changes you like.  I can't seem to attach it to this response, but I can email it to you.

All other equipment remains the same, and all coordination (FAA, MAG) remains the same, and are
coordinated through the US Coast Guard's Spectrum Management Division.


